ArPEND I

From:

Sent: 15 July 2016 16:46

To: WRS Enguiries

Subject: Premises Licence - Belbroughton Rec

I'd like to express my support for this licence as a resident of the village. The Beer Festival is
a great event and raises much needed funds for the Rec, as well as providing a good chance
for villagers to socialise. I must admit that the wording of the advert surprised me when I saw
it but I'm satisfied that the licence will only be used for this event and it would be a shame if
any complaints about the nature of the licence prevented it from being granted.

Regards,



